
 

November 21, 2017 

Operational Update 
   

 
The Fidelity Funds’ Boards of Trustees recently approved the removal of short-term redemption fees from 74 Fidelity funds. In addition, the 
State of New Hampshire and Fidelity have agreed to remove redemption fees from 1 Fidelity Advisor 529 Plan.  Effective December 18, 
2017, short-term redemption fees will no longer be assessed on the funds in the attached spreadsheet (529, Retail/Advisor and VIP).  
 
If you have any questions or wish to be removed from this distribution list, please contact your Fidelity representative at one of the following 
dedicated channel numbers: 
  

Channel Phone Fax Hours of Operation 

Bank Trust/TPA/Insurance/RIA 877-836-4829 877-297-2953 8:30 a.m-5:00 p.m. 
 

Monday through Friday Eastern Time 
Dealer Services Support 800-221-9923 888-321-7352 

DC Investment Only 800-898-7928 800-974-9175 

 NOTE: Please do not respond to this email, which was sent from an unmonitored inbox. If your request is of an urgent nature or you require 
immediate assistance, please contact your Fidelity representative.  
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